
Salhouse Weekly Update WC 17th January 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Thank you for such a positive upbeat start 
to the term. 
The children have clearly had a happy 
Christmas and New Year and are full of 
energy for the term ahead of us.  We will all 
be working on a ‘Robots’ theme this term. 
Thank you to FOSS for supporting us to buy 
some mini robots! 
 
Best wishes 
 
Julie 
 

 
FOSS 

 
Uniform Bank 

 
Wednesday 19th January before and after 

school 
 

FOSS will have the Uniform Bank set up on 
the grass outside the cabin am and pm. 

 
All items available for a donation to FOSS 

which helps support the school. 
 
 

 

This coming week 
 

Wednesday 19th January – FOSS Uniform 
Bank 

 
Friday 21st January – Green house bake or 
buy cake sale 

Looking ahead 
 

Friday 11th February – FOSS non uniform 
day 

Big Garden Birdwatch 

If you would like to take part please follow 
the link 
 
Big Garden Birdwatch 
 
 

MUSIC LESSONS 
 

Reminder to bring your 
instruments 

 
Guitar & Ukulele – 

Tuesdays 
 

Violin & Brass – Fridays 
 

Choir - Wednesday 
 
 

 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/


Salhouse Weekly Update WC 17th January 2022 
Staff Update 

 

Mr Leaver 
 
We are excited to share the news that Mr 
Leaver and his wife are expecting a baby in 
late January. Mr Leaver will be taking two 
weeks paternity leave. These two weeks 
are likely to be early February. This 
paternity leave will be covered by a 
teacher and I will share more details nearer 
the time. Congratulations Mr Leaver! 

 

 
Mrs Fawkes 
 
It is with mixed feelings that we will be 
saying farewell to Mrs Fawkes on 21st 
January.  Although we will be very sad to 
see her leave, we are excited for her as she 
will be starting a new job as an HLTA and 
will be taking a step forward on her career 
path. Mrs Fawkes has worked at Salhouse 
since September 2011 and has worked 
across all key stages.  She has had a huge 
impact on the learning of so many children. 
She will be missed as a colleague and 
friend.  Good Luck Mrs Fawkes! Your new 
school are very lucky to have you. 
 

Mrs Knight 
 
We have welcomed Mrs Knight to our 
team. Mrs Knight is working as a SEN 
teaching assistant in KS1 and will also work 
as a MSA. Although new to the school, she 
is not new to the federation as she has 
been working at Fleggburgh. Fleggburgh's 
loss is certainly our gain at Salhouse. We 
wish her well in her new post. 
 

 

Ms Stewart 
 
We will be welcoming Ms Stewart to the 
team. Mrs Stewart will be taking up her 
post as teaching assistant in Bitterns and as 
a MSA on Monday 24th January. We would 
like to congratulate her and look forward to 
working with her. 
 

Lost Property 
 

We have a lot of lost property and will put it 
outside during the Uniform Bank.  Anything 
not claimed will be donated to the uniform 

bank and charity. 
 

Please name your children’s clothing 

 

Uniform 
Please can we remind you that children 
should be in correct uniform each day. 

 
 

Day Uniform 

Black trousers/shorts 

 Black skirts/pinafores 

 White polo shirt; preferably with logo 

 Navy jumper or cardigan preferably with 

logo 

 Summer option: blue gingham dress 

 Black or white socks/tights 

 Black shoes 

PE Uniform 

 Plain black shorts 

 Plain white t-shirt 

 Plain black socks 

 Black or navy plain tracks suits 

 Trainers 



 


